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Mr. Joshua Lederberg
President

The Rockefeller University
New York, New York 10021

Dear Joshua:

Just a note to thank you for your recent letter. It was a
pleasure to hear from you.

Please know how deeply I appreciate your kind words of support
and your taking the time to express them.

I look forward to hearing from you again. With best wishes, I am

J
Sincerely,

 

     Jack emp
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